
     Powell Street, Sackman Street & Hegeman Avenue     
         Bicycle & Pedestrian Safety Improvements

What’s Happening Here?
Calm Traffic Increase Safety

 Improve Pedestrian Crossings Add Protected Bike Path

NYC DOT will implement bicycle and pedestrian safety improvements on 
Powell Street, Sackman Street, and Hegeman Avenue:

•	 Install a two-way parking protected bike lane on the west curb of Powell Street 

•	 Install painted pedestrian refuge islands at intersections on Powell Street 
between Sutter Avenue and Livonia Avenue  

•	 Install a pair of one-way bike lanes on Powell Street and Hegeman Avenue  
between Livonia Avenue and Hegeman Avenue

•	 Install a two-way protected bike lane on the south curb of Hegeman Avenue from 
Powell Street to the entrance of the Brownsville Recreation Center

Implementation begins September 2021
 Existing: 
 Powell St. & Dumont Ave. 

 Proposed: 
 Kent Ave. & N 9th St. 

For additional information about this project, contact the NYC DOT Brooklyn Borough  
Commissioner’s Office at 646.892.1350 or visit our website: nyc.gov/dot  
To sign up for NYC DOT updates, visit: nyc.gov/dotnews


